
From: Catone, Tony <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>
To: Matthew T. RichardsonMRichardson@wyche.com
CC: Becky Laffitteblaffitte@sowellgray.com

Monty Toddmtodd@sowellgray.com
Pisarik, HollyHolly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov
Whittle, AmandaAmanda.Whittle@dss.sc.gov
Butch BowersButch@ButchBowers.com
Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/28/2016 11:57:42 AM
Subject: Exchange Press Releases?

Dear Matthew,
 
Hope all is well with you.  The question has arisen whether Plaintiffs would be amenable to exchanging press releases 
for comment prior to the hearing next week, as we did last time when the settlement agreement was filed.  Please let 
us know once you’ve had an opportunity to discuss.
 
With warm regards,
 
Tony
 
Anthony S. H. Catone
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Social Services

Office of General Counsel
 
P.O. Box 1520
 
Columbia, SC 29202-1520
 

Office Phone: (803) 898-7368 
 
Fax: 803-898-7245
Email: tony.catone@dss.sc.gov
Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, 
or is otherwise privileged or confidential.  This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering 
this message to the recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message 
is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal 
penalties.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone and delete 
this message.
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